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From: Hazlet Clerk <hazletclerk@hazletnj.org> 
Subject: OPRA Request - 1660 Union Ave- Hazlet Twp

 
Good morning 
This email is responding to your OPRA request that was received.  
As per the Hazlet Township Construction Department - No Open, Expired Permits (as requested) and no 
violations. 
 
Also, No liens, fines or unrecorded liens have been found for this property. 
 
Have a good day. 
 
Hazlet Township Municipal Clerk’s office 
Mary L. Lynch, Municipal Clerk 
1766 Union Avenue 
Hazlet, N.J. 07730 
732-217-8686 

 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


